 EEEEEEEEEEEE—

From: Contact Centre {CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Sent: 12 November 2023 13:43

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2023/0634 FS-Case-561433517

name [
acaress:

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2023/0634
Address of Development: Primrose House clitheroe

Comments: | am writing to address a concern regarding the trees situated on the property that are _
I I the past and recently, | have noticed that some of the branches from these trees have become quite large
and are dropping onto |JlEn< the bridle path. Additionally, it appears that the trees are leaning towards
Illlhouses in their quest for sunlight.Given the size of the branches and the potential risk they pose, | am kindly
requesting your assistance in having the trees trimmed back. This measure would not only enhance the safety of our
properties but also alleviate any potential damage that may occur during severe weather conditions.| understand
the importance of maintaining the natural surroundings, and | appreciate your consideration in this matter.



